
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE NO: 52_2024-2025FY 
 
 

The municipality would like to inform all prospective bidders and the 
general public that all official information regarding advertised bids is 
published exclusively on the municipal website and in newspapers 
circulating within the municipality. 
 
We strongly caution bidders not to rely on any information from unofficial 
sources, including social media platforms, as there have been instances 
of false and misleading information being circulated, such as a notice of 
Intention to award. 
 
For accurate and up-to-date bid information, please visit our official website 
or refer to the designated local newspapers. 
 
The municipality will not be held responsible for any actions taken based 
on information obtained from unauthorized platforms. 
 

 

 

 

T.A. Mawonga 
Municipal Manager 
Date:13 May 2025 


